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21st March 2023 

K-2 Cross Country Carnival 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of K-2 students, 
 
On Friday the 28th of April (weather permitting) all students in K-2 will be participating in the Cross 
Country Carnival to be held at Oatley Public School. Students are to wear their sports uniform or house 
colours on the day and wear appropriate running shoes. If wet weather our back-up date is Friday the 5th 
of May. 
 
When:   Friday 28th of April 
Time:     9:30am-10:10am (approximately) 
Where:  Oatley Public School flats area 

 
Students will meet their teachers at normal 
morning lines and will put their bags away in 
their classrooms before assembling on the flats 
area. The Cross-Country course is marked on 
the school map provided and parents are 
welcome to cheer their child on from the side 
lines anywhere along the track.  
 
Students in Year 2 will run 3 laps of the course. 
Students in Year 1 will run 2 laps of the course. 
Students in Kindergarten will run 1 lap of the 
course. 

 
Note: Students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 (who do not turn 8 this year) DO NOT make a place to 
qualify for the District Cross Country.  Year 2 students who turn 8 this year will be escorted to Renown Oval 
on this day to race. 
 
Students are to bring their water bottles to the flats area in the morning. 
 
We hope you can join us on this fun morning of running! We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
K-2 Teachers          Ms Debbie Hunter 
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